Dannevirke Junior Netball 2021

Kiaora netball whanau

Our AGM was held last night, followed by our first committee meeting for the year.
Firstly, thank you to those schools who sent along representatives, and a reminder to
others that all schools wishing to enter teams/players in the Dannevirke Junior
competition need to send along a representative to each committee meeting. The

next meeting is Monday 8 March, 6.30pm at the netball pavilion.

The following positions were filled for the upcoming year:
President: Michelle Mitchell

Secretary: Philamena Beale

Finance: Paula Kent

We are still seeking a vice-president.

Important information for schools:

e Fees are remaining the same as 2020. That is $30 for one player, $45 for 2
players and $55 for 3 or more players in the same family.

e Can all fees please be collected by the school, with school delegate’s keeping
a record of all fees paid. The school will then be invoiced for all of their
players.

e Grades for the 2021 season will be the same as 2020:

A Grade — All Year 7/8 players (put into mixed-school teams by selectors)

B Grade — All Year 5/6 players (schools form own teams)

5v 5 -All Year 3/4 players (schools form own teams)

4 v 4 - Skills based sessions, followed by modified games. Players can be
grouped together based on schools. NB: This grade will run for Term 2 only.

e Junior netball for all grades will start on Saturday 8 May and run through until
a date in August (TBC once registrations are in).

e ALL Year 7/8 players are invited to attend pre-season ‘skills and fitness’
sessions on Wednesday afternoons at the netball courts. These sessions will
run from 3.30pm-4.30pm. These sessions will aim to get players ready for the
season, and prepare them for representative trials (should they choose to
take that opportunity). It will also give the players the opportunity to meet
others that may be in their team for the season. These sessions will be every
Wednesday, starting on 10 March.

PLEASE get your parents/supporters to consider helping out if they want to see
Junior Netball continue to run smoothly in 2021. We NEED people to come forward
as committee members and are also seeking people to run/help with the 4 v 4 and 5
v 5 grades.

If you have any further queries at this point, please email dvkenetball@gmail.com
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Regards
Michelle Mitchell



